LATE MATERIAL

MEETING DATE LI;"!/ (e[S
ITEM #_AS A April 14, 2015

Comments on connection fee increase from John Uhart.

Hi Brad,

| cannot be at the meeting on Thursday, because of prior obligations, but let this email
be submitted as my opposition to any increase at this time for water and sewer hookup
fees. It is vital that we promote economic growth in Carson City. Builders and
developers are looking at Carson currently because of the lower fees. We need to
capture this audience now!!! There seems to be a huge awakening of positive reaction
and vitality from the general public, business owners, politicians and the media of the
recent news of Tesla, Switch, Ghost, Clear Capital and Nutrient Foods.

Carson City has always implemented that developers pay their share, if not all of the
costs of infrastructure and or replacement of existing improvements (if not up to
standards) for any new development within its jurisdiction. Please do not increase
sewer and water hook up fees YET. As a community we are just inching our way out of
an economic crisis we have endured for years. | believe the City has funds available to
sustain the fee structure that currently is in place.

John Uhart



